



Dear Evergreen Resident

8 February 2018

DEFEAT DAY ZERO

I attach a further communique from Mmusi Maimane regarding progress with regard to pushing back Day Zero. While the news is encouraging he points out that the City is still 97 million litres per day over the Level 6b target. Lest anyone feel that my communication on water security is becoming monotonous, please be aware that all of our Evergreen villages are presently contributing to the 97 million litres per day over consumption, so right now we are all still part of the problem and not the solution.

For your information we still have residents using way over the target of 50 litres per person per day and collectively our villages are still consuming too much water. I suspect that the culprits are washing machines, excessive toilet flushing and careless showering. Please find ways, as many of our water wise neighbours have, to reduce your consumption.

To those of you who are managing to survive on less than 50 litres per person per day my congratulations and please keep it up. To the rest of us this can be done and must be done, there is no alternative.

Finally I want to assure residents that our emergency Day Zero plans are on track, but as Mmusi says, let's avoid Day Zero at all costs.

Kind regards

Arthul/Case Chief Executive Officer

Evergreen Retirement Holdings (Pty) Ltd | Reg No. 2017/410269/07 Directors: AD Case, PN de Waal, JA Wilson Alternate Director: AF Volkwyn